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From left: Karen Reed and Leslie Engler at the
Moraga Kiwanis Holiday See's Candy shop. Photo
provided

Published January 10th, 2018

Record sales at this year's Holiday See's Candy shops
Submitted by Steve Woehleke

Thanks to the Lamorinda community's support of the
Moraga Kiwanis' 2017 Holiday See's Candy shops, this
year's effort was an outstanding success, producing
record sales and many shoppers happy with the easy
parking, customized gift wrap and shipping services. The
See's fundraiser, along with the club's annual Lobster
Fest provide the majority of proceeds for the Kiwanis
Clubs' Giving Program which contributes approximately
$60,000 annually to local charities focusing on children
and families. 

For further information on this years' Lobster Fest,
scheduled for March 24, go to moragavalleykiwanis.org
or call (925) 388-0492.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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